C R

MEMORANDUM

TO: Planning Commissioners

FROM: Lee Heckman, AICP
Planning and Development Review Department

DATE:; October 24, 2014

SUBJECT: Postponement Request — Item 26
C14-2014-0159 — Penick Drive Rezoning

Commissioners:

Staff is requesting a postponement of this item until November 12, 2014.

Lee Heckman
Planning and Development Review Department



